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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Thursday 8th June 2023 
 

2 Johns Online Safety Talk 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are please to inform you that we will once again be hosting the fantastic ‘2 Johns’ at Porters Grange for our 
annual online safety presentation on Wednesday 21st June. They will be with us for the whole day and during 
their visit they will work with children from across the school as well as delivering separate talks to staff and 
parents. Online safety is such an important part of our children’s lives and only by working together as a 
community can we keep them safe.  
 
The talk for parents will take place in the south hall at 9.00. I cannot stress too strongly how important this talk 
is for all parents. Unfortunately, we often find that parents who have not been able to make these sessions end 
up being the ones who need the advice most. 
 
The online landscape changes so quickly that it is hard to keep up. The 2 John’s are experts in their field and are 
able to share up-to-date information on the programs used by children, the dangers they may face and ways in 
which we can help to keep them safe.  
 
If you only attend one event at school this year, please make it this one. For such a small commitment of time, 
you can have a major impact on ensuring the safety of your child.  
 
You can find out more information about the 2 Johns on their website https://esafetytraining.org/ . 
 
If you have concerns about accessing the talk if English is not your first language, please speak to us in advance 
as we have the facilities to translate the presentation into most languages spoken by our families.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21st June at 9.00 in the south hall.  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr M Aggus 
Vice Principal 
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